
Approved Softball Bats 

 
In order for a bat to be legal for use in NFHS softball it must be marked with the ASA 2000, 
2004 or the USA Softball All-Games Certification Mark.  Additionally, any bat with one of 
these certification marks must not appear on the list of the USA Softball Non-Approved Bats 
with Certification Marks. The complete list of approved and non-approved bats can be found 
on the USA Softball Website (http://tnhs.us/-getxr). 
 

 

 


